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To the Committee Secretary,

{ am writing to request an amendment to the Hansard record for Question on Notice
EWO0586_11 which arose from a hearing on 20 October 2010. The answer to this
question was provided by the Fair Work Ombudsman following Supplementary
Budget Estimates 2010-2011.

At present the answer refers to the dates 22 Jupe 2010 and 6 August 201 0. The
dates should be 22 June 2009 and 6 August 2009.

If you have any questions you can contact the Fair Work Ombudsman's Assistant
Director or Parliamentary Policy, Sheridan White, directly on (03) 9954 2906 or by
email af Sheridan white@fwo.gov.au,

Kind Regards
Meredith Kennedy
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